
 
Statement of HKSF Policy 

Asian Games or Olympic Classes / Disciplines not included 

in HKSI Sailing Scholarship Program 

October 2020 

 

In support of local sailors striving for qualification to take part in the 2022 Asian Games (“AG”) or 

2024 Olympic Games (“OG”) in those classes or disciplines that are not within HKSI Sailing 

Scholarship Program*, HKSF are prepared to issue a letter of support to a sailor/team in aid of 

such sailor/team’s quest for private or commercial sponsorship for his/their sailing campaign. 

 

A sailor or team asking for HKSF’s letter of support must: 

(a) be a HKSF member; 

(b) be a HK passport holder; 

(c) show to HKSF his/their proven sailing track records, racing results and achievements in the 

particular AG or OG class or discipline in their sailing campaign, and where applicable, in the 

junior/youth pathway classes or other classes or disciplines; and 

(d) provide HKSF with details of his/their sailing campaign. 

 

HKSI’s letter of support is not an endorsement of the sailor or team concerned.  HKSF will not 

endorse any sailor or team as Hong Kong representative(s) to any overseas event unless the sailor 

or team have gone through a proper, open and fair selection procedure set by HKSF and won. 

The support letter is HKSF’s acknowledgement of the relevant sailor’s or team’s express of 

interest in seeking qualification to take part in AG or OG and HKSF’s appeal to potential sponsors 

to consider such sailor or team’s request for sponsorship. 

 

* Note: Presently, the AG or OG classes included in HKSI Sailing Scholarship Program are Laser Standard (Men), Laser 

Radial (Women), 49er (Men) and 49er (Women). 

 


